
From: Kersten, Colette
Sent: 3/19/2012 6:10:06 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: DOE

Thanks Meredith for letting us know. Please give Dr. Ramesh our best. Let's keep in touch about a potential 
conference call in the near future. We appreciate your efforts.
Best,
Colette

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com1 
Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2012 11:56 PM 
To: Kersten, Colette 
Subject: DOE

Colette,

I received an email tonight stating that DOE Director Ramamoorthy Ramesh had a sudden change in his plans and 
now needs to leave right after the all party. We could find out if he is available for a call at another time.

I'm very sorry for the last minute notice. 
Thanks,
Meredith
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